Truro Cemetery Commission Meeting

Date: June 19, 2018

Minutes for the Meeting of May 15, 2018 are as follows.

Bob Masson called the meeting to order at 10:03AM.

Members Present: Bob Masson, Hank Janowsky, Marilyn Adams, and Elizabeth Haskell (Guest Historian).

Elections were held and the results were; Bob, Chairman; Hank, Secretary; Marilyn, Historian.

A motion was made to accept the Minutes of the April 17, 2018 meeting. Seconded and passed.

Bob presented the Activity Report:

~Bob reported there were two burials.

Karen S. Cooper, age 63, Pinegrove, 118A on 5/9/18

An Renhult Kane, age 58, New South, B8-261/262 on 5/12/18

~Bob reported there were two plots sold.

David J. Grendolyn Spang, Old North South, G-6A

Carter T. Kane, New South, B8-261/262

~Bob reported were two new names were added.

David J. Grendolyn Spang, Old North South, G-6A

Carter T. Kane, New South, B8-261/262

A motion was made to accept the Activity Report. Seconded and passed.

Marilyn reported that a member of the Massachusetts Maritime Academy had completed volunteer work at Pine Grove Cemetery.

Marilyn reported the experimental stone-cleaning project was a success.

Bob reported that the spring cleanup of cemeteries would begin this week.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:36AM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Henry Janowsky, Secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

hairman

Marilyn Adams, Historian

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

JUN 19 2018

Received TOWN AFTRURO

By